
COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE 
INTEROFFICE COMMUNICATION 

 
DATE : May 20, 2019 
 
TO : Chairman Theodore Lipscomb, Sr., County Board of Supervisors  

FROM : Scott B. Manske, Comptroller  

  Cynthia (CJ) Pahl, Financial Services Manager, Office of the Comptroller  
 
RE : Request to Amend Section 17.14(21) of the Milwaukee County Code of General 

Ordinances Related to Provide Clarification that Call-In Pay Shall be Paid at the Overtime 
Rate 

 
At its April 25, 2019, meeting, the County Board of Supervisors approved File 19-391 which 
provided clarification on and standardized various pay adjustments for all employees except those 
represented by public safety unions. 
 
The intent in File 19-391 was to provide the same level of benefits at a minimum to employees.  
Although the fiscal note accurately reflected that the recommendation was to pay call-in pay at the 
overtime rate for the work session, the ordinance change incorrectly reflected that it be paid at 
straight time. 
 
Approval of this request will amend Section 17.14(21) of the Milwaukee County General 
Ordinances to accurately reflect the intent of File 19-391. 
 
  
 


